

FEBRUARY 2017

BOX TOPS!!

We have collected over \$800 worth of Box Tops for this school year so far!! This is wonderful news. We still have work to do to reach our goal. We will be doing our next collection at the beginning of February.



This month's volunteer spotlight is on a couple of different individuals without whom our kids might miss out on fun activities.

IMPORTANT DATES

- February 6 PTO Meeting
- February 6 Spelling Bee
- February 6-10
 Start with Hello Week
- February 9/10 Marcos Pizza Nights
- February 14
 Valentine Spirit Day
- February 16
 Grandparents Dance
- February 20
 No School
- February 28 Ohio Skate Night

Our school will once again be participating in "Start With Hello Week."

This week long recognition will run February 6-10 this year.

Start with hello week helps to empower students to create a culture of inclusion and connectedness within their school. It raises awareness to the growing epidemic of social isolation.

Part of the weeks activities will include the annual "No One Eats Alone Day."

Please watch for more information regarding the week's activities and announcements to come home at a later date.

Bonnie Herrmann is our first spotlight. Bonnie, mom to 7th grader Cassie is the leader of our 6, 7 and 8th grade Girl Scouts. She keeps Beverly girls actively involved with the scouting program and has created strong and empowered young leaders. She also organizes the annual blood drive at Beverly.

Dana Krall, mom to 4th grader Daniel and 6th grader Lauren has been an essential part of our library for several years. She works in our school library 3 days a week. She also helps on field trips and coached fall soccer this year.



The annual Beverly Spelling Bee is coming up on February 6. Please watch for more information to come home regarding participants and event attendance.

We are looking now for volunteers for our school carnival in May. We will need volunteers for planning and many many more volunteers for running the actual carnival. If you can help in any way, please send an e-mail to ally@beverlypto.org or jenni@beverlypto.org

We have had some incredibly successful fundraisers this year: Funwalk, Box Tops, Marcos Pizza Nights and the amazing Chipotle night!! Thank you to everyone who participated! More restaurant nights will be announced shortly. In the meantime, another way you can help our school is with Kroger Rewards.



Calling all world travelers.....

Our annual
Grandparents
dance is
coming up on
Thursday,
February 16th from
5:30-8 pm.

This year's theme is "What a Wonderful World."

Attendance is free!

There will be a photo booth set up (\$2 pictures) along with games, crafts and snacks.

Have a quick idea for family nvolvement, extracurricular activity, a fundraiser, or teacher appreciation? Maybe a suggestion to improve the PTO? We'd love to hear it! Just drop this in our mailbox			
Name			
Email			
Phone	I would like a personal response to my suggestion:	₩ yes	 [x] no